



October 16, 2020

Pumpkins and Leaves

The southwest is beginning to see the fall start and it couldn't happen fast enough!

Many of us have been getting our calendars in order so we can begin our travels for the fall. One thing which has become a new challenge is securing campsites. Whether you are in search of a cozy bookdocking/dry camping site in the back country or a warm electric-enhanced locale, careful scheduling is the new game.

We've heard stories of arriving at favorite BLM sites only to find heaps of garbage left by the prior camper. Reserving campsites and rv spots have been equally challenging. Planning isn't as easy as it once was for us. As we are excited for the popularity of camping, our new situation has changed vacation planning.

4CU Rally Reports

The 4CU board shares your wishes to gather "around the campfire" as quickly as possible at one of our wonderful rallies. Unfortunately, we are all at the mercy of the rv parks owners, the US Forest Service, state parks and county parks. Although there are rallies listed on our calendar, news and status changes every single day. These rally locations do not have answers for us either. They are on a day-today schedule as well.

Here in the Four Corners we are facing many unknowns during this pandemic and wish to make well thought out decisions regarding our members health and well being. As soon as any decisions are made we will let you know.

Upcoming Rallies:

Here's the latest update (10/16/2020)

Due to Arizona State Parks current policies

Nov 12 **CANCELLED** Tucson Unplugged 2020, Tucson, AZ

Nov 25 **CANCELLED** Thanksgiving Rally, Lake Pleasant, AZ

Mar 18 Spring Equinox Celebration Rally, Patagonia, AZ

*******FULL with a waitlist*******

Dec 30 New Years Eve Rally, Picacho Peak, AZ

More information at 4CU Rallies

In these odd times, our travels have been taking us new places and our

Airstreams allow us to physically distance while still enjoying the country. In the

Where are you???

past months we have heard from a few of our members letting us know where they are "hiding out"! Thank you for sending in brief overviews of your journeys! We look forward to reading more!

Welcome Our Members to the 4CU!!

Sherri Ewing, Oro Valley, AZ

(Yes! The Santoro Family grows within the 4CU!)

Joseph and Patricia Santoro, Highlands, NC

Welcome New Lifetime Members!

John Baker and Charles McFarland, Hillsboro, TX

Stay Healthy...Stay Home...Stay Connected